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Gautho, Julia

From: Tim Matthews <tim@heatherglass.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 10:34 AM
To: City Council
Cc: heather Matthews; Welch, Troy (TJ) (noworries4TJ@mac.com)
Subject: Possible Spam April 4 Town Hall

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a Santa Cruz county naƟve and have lived in Capitola for over thirty years. It has come o my aƩenƟon that the April 
4 town hall may be premature as apparently all the informaƟon that the council has requested has not been received. In 
regards to the RTC rouƟng the trail through the village of Capitola and the use of city streets for the trail, I STRONGLY 
oppose this acƟon. The trail should remain on the RTC right of way! 
 
Thank you 
 
Tim MaƩhews 
300 Plum St. SPC 15 
Capitola, CA 
831 234 5389 


